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Dear Parents/Carers                                                                                                 29th January 2024                          

   

Years 3 and 4 Stepping Out Road Safety sessions. 

We are pleased to be able to offer your child the chance to take part in Stepping Out Road Safety sessions.  This is a 

valuable opportunity to learn about local road safety on foot.   

Stepping Out Road Safety is FREE of Charge. This is a national scheme funded and provided through Staffordshire 

County Council.  Pupils will gain a comprehensive knowledge of positioning, signalling, negotiating a variety of 

junctions and general road safety awareness on local school roads.  The course is delivered by a Staffordshire County 

Council Road Safety Education Officer and will be supported by school staff during all practice walking sessions.  

The course is split into 3 sections details below: 

1.  Teacher led classroom work using workbooks and videos. 

2. The Road Safety Education Officer leads the class on a training walk of approx. 1-hour duration depending on 
the route and number of children taking part. Taking place 6th March. 

3. The Road Safety Education Officer and adult volunteers assess the pupil’s skills during an observed walk. 
Parents and carers are given feedback form & certificate for the child. Taking place 13th March. 

 

Please see Parent Pay to give consent for your child to take in this free activity. 

 

Yours sincerely 

Mrs Tucker and Mrs Willis    

Hanbury’s Farm School 

 

 


